
Math 

This week in math the students 
worked in their “My Counting 
Book 0 to 50.” The students 
found out that all the numbers we 
can make are made from ten nu-
merals and these are: 0, 1, 2, 3, 4, 
5, 6, 7, 8, 9. We have been learn-
ing about the different number 
families. There is the ones family, 
the tens family or teens family, 
the twenty family, the thirty 
family and the forty family. Each 
of these families have ten num-
bers in them and each number is 
different. 

Science 

In science we have begun our 
next unit. This unit is all 
about energy. The students 
have reviewed positional 
words such as over, under, in 
front of or behind. We then 
reviewed the words above, 
below, left and right. The 
students completed a few 
pages where they were 
required to properly identify 
the correct position or 
direction. Can you complete 
the questions below? 

Have a great weekend! 

Mr. Peterson and Mrs. Hove  

Remembrance 
Day Ceremony 

Nov. 7 

Pajama Day Nov. 8 

Popcorn Day Nov. 8 

No School Nov. 9, 
10 or 13 

Important Dates: 

Language Arts 

The students were introduced to a 
new word family this week which 
was the –ack word family. How 
many words can your child think of 
that has the word family –ack in 
it?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was a full week this week but it will be a very short week 
next week. The students have been practicing the poems 
in class for the Remembrance Day ceremony. Thank you 
in advance for practicing the poems with your child at 
home. Let’s remember to take two minutes next Saturday 
at 11:00 a.m. to remember those that have given their 
lives to keep our country safe and free. 

As the days get cooler so do the 
students when they are outside 
at recess. Please ensure your 
child has warm clothing to wear 
during recess as the expectation 
is that they will be going outside. 


